Executive Summary:  
WCCC Building and Construction
Administration was charged with reporting back to CIT some more specific information regarding the construction of a house by the Building and Construction shop area.
Actions to Date: 
The Occupational Advisory Committee of the Building and Construction shop area recommended that students could achieve the competencies required in a more meaningful fashion by participating in the construction of a house over a two-three year period during their experience at the WCCC.  The CIT committee indicated that they were supportive of further exploration of this option by the administration and faculty.  
The documents attached include the proposed floor plan, the materials, some pictures of a similar project and a summary of the expectations of the project overall.  The lot selected is the lower parking lot behind the WCCC.  The area will need to be fenced, but Dr. Kennerknecht has the materials in stock and can commit the staff time to completing this project.  The practice area for the WAHS marching band would be displaced to a location further down the parking lot and provisions have been made to reline the area for their practices.  
Financial Implications:
The construction of the house would require a commitment of $75,000 in the budget.  It would be possible to meet the needs of the program by allocating $50,000 in the 2010-2011 school year and $25,000 in the 2011-2012 school year because in all likelihood, the monies will need to be expended over a two year period.    This would be a one-time investment since the house would be sold following construction and the monies from the sale of the house would be used to begin the next project.  
Recommended Motion:
That the Board of Directors directs the Finance Committee to include this project in the 2010-2011 budget preparation process so that monies can be allocated for this project to move forward.  
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